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CAMARILLO QUILTERS ASSOCIATION
GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING MINUTES
Tuesday, July 14, 2020

CALL TO ORDER —
The meeting was called to order by President Barbara Witman at 9:32 AM via Zoom, Member
ID 94273384128, Password 438805.

WELCOME —
Barbara welcomed everyone & thanked them for trying this new Zoom Meeting.

ANNOUNCEMENTS:

Barbara told members that their board is still at work...

We had hoped to have a picnic in August but realize that is not going to be a possibility with the
current & ongoing COVID19 events.

The September General Meeting will most likely be a Zoom Meeting as well.

Seaside Quilt Festival group is on hiatus & no decision will be made as to our involvement until
we can meet in person.

We are still seeking someone to be Speaker Hospitality Chairperson. There are 2 people who
have volunteered to assist, but not take on the lead chair.

We are still seeking an Assistant Workshop Chairperson to Andrea Ramirez.

Comfort Givers are still working hard. Jonal has many quilt tops that she can distribute for us to
complete. She also has CQA labels. The Quilt Shoppe in Camarillo also has labels for us.
Please renew your membership if you have not already done so.

Barbara has received her President’s quilt blocks & will be displaying them on our Facebook
page.

Jodie Solorio was complemented on her first newsletter — it was outstanding!

TREASURER —

Barbara reviewed the treasurer’s report and mentioned that we are receiving credits from Parks
& Recreation for the meetings that were not able to happen due to COVID closures. The $10-
Quilt Show tickets will be refunded next time we meet in person.

WORKSHOPS —

There are still spots available for tomorrow’s Zoom workshop.

Andrea says that Jenny Lyon will be our teacher in September. She will be teaching new stitches
for quilting at home.
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TRAVEL —

We are still hoping to have the Poinsettia Pavilion Retreat in November if the Pavilion will be
allowed to be open by our State & County.

At this point Road 2 California is still scheduled for January, 2021. We will be having our usual
bus trip, as long as it is happening.

UFO —

Maribeth says check the newsletter for updated policy on this program. You can still enter or
update your UFO list. Quilt pictures can be submitted to Maribeth for credit. One raffle ticket
will be given for each completed project on your list. There is a $5- entry fee for this. Prize
drawings are planned for December. Maribeth’s email is meriquilter@yahoo.com.

BOM —
Barbara announced that the blocks are posted on our website. This year’s program will allow
you to keep all 12 of you blocks you make to make an entire quilt.

SPEAKER —
Latifah Saafir was our speaker via Zoom.

ADJOURNED - 10:47 AM
Susan Wilson, Secretary

To be considered for approval by the CQA Board of Directors on Sept 7, 2020
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